
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/28/2017 11:25:23 AM
Subject: RE: Herb Burnham

Yes and the letter has been mailed. Is there anything else I need to be doing with this?
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 11:24 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Fw: Herb Burnham
 
​Were you working on this?

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 10:48 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Lily Cogdill; Catherine McNicoll; 'herbburnham@bellsouth.net'
 
Subject: Herb Burnham 
 
Please work with Mr. Burnham for a letter for Sanctuary Pointe today
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